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Dear AEC Redistribution committee,

This is not an objection to the proposed redistribution or dissolution of the division of North Sydney. I 

would like to suggest that the names of the retained division of Warringah have its name amalgamated 

with North Sydney. This would allow the name retention of one of the original 1901 divisions whilst 

also staying within the practices of AEC naming conventions.

Kindest Regards,

Arush Saraswat 
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